
Celebration of Life
Butterfly Release

Celebrate the lives of loved ones,
weddings, anniversaries,

and graduations by releasing butterflies!
Due to the pandemic, our annual butterfly release will once again be pickup only.

Those purchasing butterflies can take them home or to a cemetary and 

release them as a family.

We will be taking orders for butterflies until May 5 for pickup on Saturday,

June 12, in the St. Mary’s Church parking lot, 25 Center St., Waterloo.

Butterflies are $11 each. No butterflies will be available for purchase 

on the day of pickup.

Butterfly Pickup

Saturday, June 12, from 10 a.m. to noon at St. Mary’s Church, 25 Center St., Waterloo

We hope you will continue to share this important event with as as you have done so faithfully in the past.

Name: _____________________________________________

Phone: ____________________    E-Mail: ____________________________

Do you want us to release them at Pathway Home? 

Who will be making pickup? _____________________________

Number of Butterflies: ___________   x $11 = ____________________ Total

Mail Order Forms and Checks to Pathway Home, PO Box 516, Seneca Falls, NY 13148
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